Grasso Tech PFO Nov 28th 2022 Board Meeting
5.01pm- 5.27m

No October minutes, will bring for approval in the next meeting the October and November minutes.

Welcome and Introductions

RyAne Tylor, President (looking for a president for the upcoming year)
Sheri Marchand, Vice-President

Lisa Otto, Treasurer

Claudia Bouchard, Secretary

Treasurer Report Presented by Treasurer, Lisa Otto
The account balances for the different clubs/programs were presented.

Motion to accept account balances/report made by Sheri Marchard, Second by Traci Miller.

Senior Fund $253.19 Hotel $250.92 Skill USA $4086.32  Football TRC $485.93
NHS $5.16 Music $967.59Drumline $48 STR $432.80

Drafting $250 Scholarships$0 PFO General $1573.55

Principal R by Patricia F

-Shop Selection Night scheduled for Thursday 12/1/22 at 5-7pm, in person

-Football Championship game scheduled for Tuesday 11/29/22 against North Haven. Hosting the
championship. Students, parents, and caregivers are very excited about this accomplishment.

-Winter Celebration on 12/23/22, Half Day, lots of different activities planned for the day. Option of going
outside of school to the Mystic Cinema, Bowling and

-Honor Roll will be coming out soon.

-Star Luncheon, a staff member can recognize a student and take him/her to lunch at the school cafe.
-Work Based Learning; making more connections with establishments and strengthening the existing ones:
Cardinal Honda, EB, welding, mechanical design, automotive, plumbing, electrical.

-Upcoming Freshmen class, strong, many applicants

-Pep Rally was a success, beautiful day

-School Dance was a success, very well attended

-School Based Health Center will be offering Mental Health appointments 5 days/week, 6 hrs/day,
school/sports physicals, vaccines, consultation for care of minor iliness.

Students do not have to miss school to go to a doctor/clinic, Parents/caregivers do not have to take time off
from work to take their child to doctor.clinic.

Fundraising Report presented by Traci Miller
Popcorn Fundraiser, on the app, flier will go out via Parent Square

RaiseRight gift card fundraiser, Canty Madame will look into it
Meeting adjourned at 5.27pm motion made by Chris, Second by Ms. feeney.

Next Meeting will be December 19th at 5pm virtually.

Next Executive Board Meeting will be December 5th at 5pm virtually
Questions? Email the PFO officers

RyAne Taylor, President pekipski@gmail.com

Sheri Marchand, Vice-President sheristg@hotmail.com

Lisa Otto, Treasurer lisa.otto0922@amail.com

Claudia Bouchard, Secretary: cmbac@alumni.conncoll.edu
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